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1st December 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 

We would like to invite your child to join us for the Christmas lunch on 

Wednesday 13th December 2017.  

Our lovely dinner ladies work really hard to get everything ready for the 

special day and to have some idea of numbers, would you please complete 

the form below and return to school office as soon as possible. The cost of 

the meal is £2.30, it doesn’t apply to Free School Meal children and KS1 

children. There will be a meat or vegetarian option for children to choose 

from but please be aware that there are no other meal options (no jacket 

potatoes or sandwiches) on this day. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you, 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Mrs. D Bolton 

 

 

 
I would like my child to attend the Christmas lunch on 13th December 2017 

Childs name: ……………………………………………            Class……………….. 

 
Christmas lunch options:      meat  □            vegetarian  □ 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


